STANLEY

Security Solutions

February 21, 2011

“Standardization feedback for Sub-Committee on Standards.”

Dear Sir,

Stanley Security Solution Inc. does see a benefit in government participation in developing private
sector voluntary consensus standards as long as the regulatory organization’s current processes
and bylaws are maintained.

Regards,

Y.

Robert Strong
Standards Coordinator
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